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NEWS FROM THE AREA DEVELOPMENT GROUPS





The Area Development Groups continue to consider priorities and issues in each of the four areas of Essex. At the meetings in April/May the groups discussed the delivery of Social Care, Broadband options to schools and the future pattern of working with the Schools and Education Service.  





Lead Link Headteachers and EPHA representatives described the innovative and varied work taking place across the county, and discussed the future funding and focus of Local Delivery Groups. Headteachers argued that LDGs must be sufficiently funded by the Local Authority in order to offer sustainable and vital services to an increasing number of vulnerable families, to avoid children falling through the gap between social care and school support.   





The minutes of ADG meetings can be found on the website.


http://www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk/info-and-documents/area-development-groups

















Executive Meeting with the Local Authority 


31 May 2012


The EPHA Executive meets termly to discuss topical and strategic issues with the Local Authority. At the Summer term meeting the Executive met Dr. Tim Coulson, the new Director for Education and Learning in Essex. He noted that ECC is working hard to re-adjust in light of funding and political changes. The main priorities for the LA to consider are:


The implications of Academy status and the changing landscape of school provision;


The current Ofsted framework and particularly the raising of the bar;


The role and purpose of the Local Authority;


How Essex can develop a world class education strategy.


The meetings also considered the future of LA support for Essex schools including the role of Quadrant Commissioners and the School Improvement Consultancy programme. 





FULL MINUTES AND PRESENTATIONS FROM THE EXECUTIVE MEETINGS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE EPHA WEBSITE


Invoices for the annual subscription for EPHA will be sent to schools in June. The 2012/13 subscription will be £120 -  £20 of this is retained by each Area to fund resources for the termly heads’ meetings.   











Essex Learning Partnership (ELP)


The three headteacher associations in Essex:  EPHA, ASHE (secondary) and ESSHA (special) are working collaboratively to run a ‘school to school’ based model of improvement and support. ELP’s belief is that teachers and school leaders are the best people to bring about school improvement and that outstanding talent and expertise already exists in our Essex schools.  The ELP gives schools access to a wide range of consultants, conference events and training and to a number of other groups, companies and consultancies.  


For more information please contact Richard Thomas at richard.thomas@ashe-apc.org.uk





























EPHA CONFERENCE NEWS





DEPUTY HEADS’ CONFERENCE


Friday 12 October 2012


Weston Community Homes Stadium


Further information and booking forms will be sent to all schools in late June. Speakers will include David Cameron (no, not that one!) and Danny Crates, the inspirational Essex paralympian, as well as workshops on the Deputy’s role in the new Ofsted framework and “learning through story - creative approaches to the curriculum”.





Next year’s EPHA ANNUAL HEADTEACHERS’ CONFERENCE will be held on Friday 15 March 2013 at Stock Brook Country Club. 


Key note speaker: Estelle Morris


Please reserve the date in your diary.

















You can contact EPHA through the website


www.essexprimaryheads.co.uk


 via Pam Langmead, EPHA Manager, at     � HYPERLINK "mailto:langmead@tesco.net" ��langmead@tesco.net� or


Karen Springett, EPHA Chair, via Milldene Primary School





























EPHA Meetings Summer term 2012





SOUTH         Wednesday 13 June      The Belvedere, Crays Hill


N-EAST        Thursday 14 June    Weston Homes Community Stadium


CENTRAL    Tuesday 19 June           Chelmsford City Football Club


WEST   	         Wednesday 20 June          The Churchgate Hotel   


Meetings start at 9.00 am and please book out the whole day to ensure you benefit from the District, EPHA and Local Authority input.  Lunch and refreshments will be provided free.    





See overleaf for all the meeting dates for the 2012/2013 school year.        


The Area Annual General Meetings will be held at the Summer term headteacher meetings – please consider joining the EPHA Executive and be part of a strong association supporting primary headteachers of maintained schools and academies in Essex.





EPHA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING


The EPHA Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 23 October at Chelmsford City Football Club, at 9.00 am. The agenda will include a report from the current EPHA Chair, a chance to review the constitution of the association and the election of county officers.




















